ON TABLE C-1
Special City Council Meeting
April 17, 2023

re: Item 2.1.b

Subject: FW: Comment regarding Financial Plan

Importance: High

From: Mary Cons

Sent: Thursday, April 13, 2023 4:29 PM

To: External-NWFinance <nwfinance@newwestcity.ca>
Subject: [EXTERNAL]

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the City of New Westminster's network. Do not click links or open attachments unless you

recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

| dont want the PROPERTY TAX to be increase, millions of dollars were waste in a bike lanes that not
everybody will use because here dont have a good weather , limitting parking spaces and now they want to
increase the property tax,

sonia florian

XXX-500 royal avenue
new westminster, b.c.
V3L0G5



